
 

 

 

 
Dear Medical Student: 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Pathology Student Clerkship at Cedars-Sinai. In order to ensure that our visiting 
students enjoy a positive learning experience, we ask that you complete this brief questionnaire and upload it to 
VSAS as a supplemental document, along with your USMLE Step 1 score. Completion of this questionnaire, along 
with compliance to our institutional requirements is mandatory for enrollment consideration to this Clerkship 
rotation. 
 
 
1. Why are you interested in taking this clerkship?  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2.  If you have specific subspecialty interests in pathology, please specify. We may be able to accommodate 

these interests. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3.  Upon graduation from medical school, what specialty do you intend to pursue?  

 
 
 

 


